GREAT PARK NEIGHBORHOODS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

April 10, 2024
Subject:
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF DESIGN GUIDELINES AND OPERATING STANDARDS CHANGES
Dear Member:
In accordance with California Civil Code Section 4360(a), the Board of Directors hereby provides you with a minimum of twenty-eight (28) days’ notice of proposed changes to the Great Park Neighborhoods Design Guidelines and Operating Standards.  The purpose of this notice is to offer members an opportunity to provide comments and opinions on the proposed changes.  
Although a brief summary of some of the changes is provided below, we urge you to review the entire document which includes the actual text of the proposed changes.
PURPOSE & EFFECT:

The proposed revisions to the Design Guidelines include, but are not limited to, the addition of new guidelines for exterior architectural and landscape lighting. 
The proposed revisions to the Operating Standards include rules for passive use areas; use guidelines for the recreation facilities including outdoor music and open cooktop food vendors; updates to the election rules to comply with updated Civil Code section 5115; and clarification regarding tiers under the fine schedule. 
Please be advised that the above are only highlights of proposed changes to the Design Guidelines and Operating Standards, and all changes are shown in the complete documents.
Members are welcome to attend the meeting of the Board of Directors scheduled for May 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at The Pools Clubhouse located at 179 Newington, Irvine, CA 92618.  The Board of Directors will consider adoption of the proposed Design Guideline and Operating Standards changes after consideration of any comments made by community Members.  
Should you wish to comment on the proposed changes, please submit your comments in writing via email to General Manager, Jonathon Hill at Jonathon.Hill@fsresidential.com.. 


Sincerely,



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

GREAT PARK NEIGHBORHOODS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
